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                                                   Fax:  (508) 541-3467 
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Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

As our school begins to prepare for the upcoming 2018-2019 school year, we would like to 

inform you in advance of certain health care requirements for upcoming 7th grade students. The 

Massachusetts Department of Public Health requires the following immunizations before 7th 

grade entrance: 

 

• 2 doses of MMR vaccine 

• 3 doses of Hepatitis B vaccine 

• 2 doses of varicella vaccine or physician certified history of chicken pox disease 

• Td booster or Tdap (Tdap is recommended) 

 

Other immunizations that are recommended by the Massachusetts Department of Public Health: 

 

• Meningococcal vaccine 

• 3 doses of HPV vaccine  

• Annual influenza vaccine 

 

Also required for entry into 7th grade is a copy of your child’s current physical exam. 

 

Physical and/or immunization forms can be mailed, faxed, or delivered to the address/number 

above.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at 508-541-3457 or email 

msnurse@kingphilip.org 

 

Sincerely, 

Donna Lipiner RN 

Pri 

Assistant Superintendent 

Middle School Principal 

Dr. Susan Gilson 

http://www.kingphilip.org/
mailto:msnurse@kingphilip.org

